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Wings of Hope

LADIES LUNCHEON

Photos and story by David Anderson

irlfriends, gab and scarves set the tone at the Wings
of Hope Ladies Luncheon at The Chase Park Plaza
on June 1. Guests enjoyed catching up with old friends,
meeting new friends and learning a bit more about the
aviation charity’s global humanitarian work. Gateway
Buick GMC marketing director Kelley Haenny shared how being a
childhood cancer survivor has motivated her to "pay it forward” -
and challenged guests to find ways to give back in their own lives.
Applause filled the room as Haenny announced Wings of Hope as the
Gateway Gives Back charity for June. Many guests left wearing colorful
scarves - a popular table gift at the annual event. Laura Helling, Angela
Walleman and Dr. Elizabeth Sugarbaker Akre co-chaired the event.
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to see more fabulous photos from this event!

Wings of Hope is so unique. I first heard about them over a year ago and immediately knew I wanted to invest not
only my time and money but my energy as well. This incredible organization changes lives. It is so amazing how many
patients they have flown worldwide for medical treatment. As a cancer survivor myself, I am so fortunate that when
I was diagnosed, I just so happened to live in a city with phenomenal health care - but not everyone is. I hope to be
involved with Wings of Hope for many years to come - being a cancer patient advocate is extremely important to me.

KELLEY HAENNY, DIRECTOR OF MARKETING, GATEWAY BUICK GMC
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